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03 November 2022 
 
 
MEMORANDUM MVPLO 22-05 
 
TO:   ALL COLLEGE STUDENT RECORD EVALUATORS (SREs) 
 
THROUGH:  THE COLLEGE/INSTITUTE SECRETARY 
 
 
 
 
FROM:   MARIA VANESSA P. LUSUNG-OYZON, PhD 
   University Registrar 
 
SUBJECT:  CONTINUATION OF THE SRE WORKSHOP 
 
I would like to invite all institute/college SREs (including those holding non-SRE items but 
function as SRE) to attend the face-to-face SRE Workshop on the 15th and 22nd of November 
2022, between 8am-4pm, at the School of Statistics Auditorium. On the 15th, the discussion will 
focus on admission concerns, and on the 22nd, registration concerns. You may bring your own 
laptops/tablets, but they are not required. 
 
To confirm your attendance, please answer this form on or before 09 November 2022, 12nn. 
 
Snacks and lunch will be provided. 
 
Thank you very much for your continued support and cooperation. 
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